O
RASHCO

December 204, 2022

Webb County Business Office
1110 Washington St. — Ste#203
Laredo, Texas 78040

Purchasing Department
ATTN: Mr. Juan Guerrero

Dear Valued Customer:

The City of Laredo Solid Waste Department informed TRASHCO that effective November
6k, 2022
that they are increasing the landfill disposal rates as follows:

From: § 31.50 te § 36.50 (within the city limits)
From $ 66.50 to § 71.50 (out of City but within the County)

In order to ensure we can continue to provide exceptional service, please accept this letter of
a rate adjustment/inerement of 13% on all Frontload containers and $ 5.00 disposal fee

increase per ton on all open top services.

Thank you for your understanding regarding increment from City of Laredo Solid Waste
Department.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please free to contact us,

Thank yot)for your business
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Leticia Resendez, VP
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